
William J. Reagan Jr. 

 

March 3, 2025 

Dear City Council,  

I’m interested in serving another term on the Recreational and Parks Board in Port 
Lavaca. 

I was born and raised in Port Lavaca. I have over 25 years as a process operator for 
Alcoa and Formosa. In my previous two terms on the Board I have done my 
diligence with everyone and have been as dependable as my work schedule allows 
me. It’s been a great experience and I would like to continue to be involved so I can 
see my city grow and prosper.  

Please consider my qualifications and experiences: 

• 2 terms on Recreation and Parks Board 
• Active and involved on other local Boards and Committees  
• Volunteered for many local activities and groups 

Thank you for taking the time to review my application. 

Sincerely,  

William J. Reagan Jr. 

 


